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February 6, 2020

Chris Brown
Chair, Yarmouth YMCA Board of Directors
YMCA of Yarmouth
PO Box 86, Yarmouth
NS BSA 4B1

Dear Mr. Brown:

Thank you for your letter of January 15, 2020 regarding the YMCA

Councils for the Municipality of Yarmouth, Municipality of Argyle and the Town of
Yarmouth met to discuss the proposals put forward by the Yarmouth YMCA as outlined in
your January 15, 2020 letter.

Councils have agreed to fully fund a condition assessment. Town Engineer Marc Brophy
will be fully involved in the process as a condition of the grant to the YMCA This work is
necessary to inform a decision by Councils with respect to a formal, long term partnership
with Yarmouth YMCA

A further condition on the grant is that Y-Canada extends its deadline until the condition
assessment is completed and Councils have had time to review the implications of the
findings.

We will await your response.

Yours truly,

/lasd
Brown.YMCA2020


